3/30/2020
 
Dear Customers,
 
We are trying to get more clarity about whether you can take orders and deliver with no human contact.  It looks like you can. 
 
This statement was relayed to me through our State Representative, David Millard, directly from the Governor’s Office:
 
“Florists may not maintain a physical location.  To the extent that they maintain an e-commerce presence, that limited activity may continue.  As for the waivers, if they indicated or implied that they intended to conduct e-commerce, they may have rec’d a waiver or “not needed” response.  As with all businesses operating in this time, social distancing and other guidelines must be observed.”
 
It is up to you to determine what this means for your shop.  I believe it means that you can operate if your doors are closed to walk-ins (no physical location) and you take your orders electronically (via Internet or phone) and you make your deliveries with the required social distancing (no human contact).
 
If you apply for a waiver at https://expressforms.pa.gov/apps/pa/DCED/Waiver-process-keeping-physical-locations-openbe sure to mention that you are…
1.       not maintaining a physical location,
2.       taking e-commerce orders only, 
3.       and delivering with no human contact.
 
To order, call us at 570-784-5770 weekdays between 10AM and 2PM, or order online anytime.  Remember, all orders are for pick-up only.
 
I hope this helps.
 
Rob Dillon

